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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we are starting our instructions topic. We will respond to oral instruction, explore the terms imperative verbs and time connectives and begin to use these to write our own instructional sentences.
In Numeracy, we be working on bonds to 100, addition and subtraction of 1 and 2-digit numbers and applying skills to investigations and problem solving.
In Science, we will be writing evaluations about our science experiments of how plants will survive with no sunlight and no water. Then we see if our predictions were correct.  In the next lesson will be setting up the celery experiment to observe how the roots of a plant work.
Our IPC, we will be discovering different facts about fossils and dinosaurs. We will be investigating fossils and time travelling to find different species of dinosaurs.  
In Art, we will be learning to use modelling clay to mould and create our own dinosaur bone. We will be discussing the different textures we can feel.
In ICT, we will be starting to follow instructions in preparation for starting programing. We will be going outside and creating instructions to get from one place to another.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

For PSHE, students will be completing thinking tasks centred on ‘new beginnings’. They will be setting goals for themselves, thinking about good-friend characteristics, thinking about conflict resolution strategies, amongst many other things across the next half term.
Notice & Reminders:

	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/Year-3-1493945157596580/) for updates from the Year group. 
· Year 3 have decided that home learning will be collected on Tuesdays each week. This gives children two school days as well as the weekend to work on weekly home learning tasks. Home learning will always go out on Thursdays.


Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team

  The week ahead in Year 3            (14 – 28 September 2017)








